
Clerk : Mrs. C. McGivern, Archstone Cottage, 8 Castle Hill, Haltwhistle, 

Northumberland, NE49 0EQ.  

 Email : haydonbridgeparish@gmail.com 
 

 

Haydon Parish Council 

8th September 2025 

Dear Councillor,  

We will be meeting at Haydon Bridge Community Centre for the purpose of 

transacting the following business at 7.30pm on the 18th of September 2025. 

Yours sincerely, 

Carole McGivern, 

      Clerk to Haydon Parish Council.  

AGENDA 

 

 

1. Public participation. 

 

2. To accept apologies for absence. 

 

3. Declaration of interest in items on the agenda. 

 

4. To confirm the minutes of the previous meeting. 

 

5. Northumberland County Council - Report from Cllr. A. Sharp. 

  

6. Highways – 

 

a) Information regarding Transport Priorites for 2026-29 was received from 

NCC – to be discussed. 

b) Damage to the pavement opposite the Co-op had been reported to NCC, 

and works to repair this are planned. 

 

7. Lighting – To discuss lighting issues. 

 

8. Planning – 
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25/02810/FUL : Proposed change of use of agricultural land to residential 

curtilage associated with Drystones, and the erection of a post and rail fence at 

Dry Stones Heugh House Lane – NO OBJECTIONS. 

25/01788/FUL : Change of use of approximately 350 square metres of land 

from agricultural use to residential garden at Highfield Heugh House Lane – 

NO OBJECTIONS. 

 

9. Accounts – as in budget. 

 

 

I Details of revised pay rates were received from NALC and had been 

approved by the PC and passed to Checkbook Accountancy to implement. 

 

10. Correspondence –  

 

a) Chris Armstrong and Carole Price emailed to ask whether the dog bag 

dispenser on the old bridge would be replaced. 

b) Request from for £100 donation to help licence a film to be shown in the 

General Havelock for the Tyne Valley Film Festival 2026. 

c) Details of changes to the Ratcliffe Road flood defence enhancements were 

received from the EA and had been circulated to Cllrs. 

d) Mr Batey had contacted the PC regarding issues at the cemetery and 

Shaftoe Green. 

 

11. Parish Projects – 

 

a) News from the Haydon Development Trust & The Bridge. 

b) Bus shelter opposite Innerhaugh – to discuss quote circulated. 

c) Waste bins at Shaftoe Green and Ratcliffe Road – report from the Clerk. 

 

12. Any other business. 

 

Date of the next meeting is the 23rd of October 2025. 


